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Council 
Resolution 
or Member 
Question 

Subject Department 

 
Report to 
Council 

 

Comments 

Councillor 
Carrick 

Review of capital 
reinvestment fees 

Culture & 
Recreation 

Referred to  
2020 Budget 

Requested at the January 9, 2019 Budget Meeting of Council 
 
“Councillor Carrick requests an Administrative report be prepared 
reviewing capital reinvestment fees.” 
 

 

68/19 
Discharge of Firearms on/ 
near waterways 

Police Public Meeting 

Requested at the February 26, 2019 Regular Meeting of Council 
 
“That correspondence received from Deputy Chief Kevin Beaudoin, 
LaSalle Police Service, dated February 8, 2019 regarding the discharge of 
firearms within the Town of LaSalle BE RECEIVED for information and 
that a Public Meeting BE SCHEDULED to address this matter, and that 
affected parties BE NOTIFIED in advance of the Public Meeting.” 
 

 

77/19 

Location and size of 10 
signs promoting Canada's 
Campaign 911 Program 
(MADD)  

Public Works April, 2019 

Requested at the March 12, 2019 Regular Meeting of Council 
 
“That the presentation of Chaouki Hamkam, Community Leader, MADD, 
Windsor Essex County, regarding Mothers Against Drunk Driving, (MADD) 
Canada's Campaign 911 Program BE RECEIVED; and that the request to 
install ten (10) signs in the Town of LaSalle to advertise this program BE 
FORWARDED to Administration for review; and that Administration BE 
DIRECTED to meet with Chaouki Hamkam, Community Leader, MADD 
Windsor & Essex County; and that Administration REPORT BACK to 
Council outlining the preferred locations and the recommended size of the 
sign.” 
 

 

94/19 

Legal implications of 
restricting e-cigarette 
(Vaping) advertising in 
public places 

Legal Counsel May, 2019 

Requested at the March 26, 2019 Regular Meeting of Council 
 
“That the report of the Director of Council Services/ Clerk dated March 19, 
2019 (CL-10-19) regarding Vaping Products –Advertising BE RECEIVED 
for information; and that Legal Counsel BE REQUESTED to report back to 
Council outlining any legal implications should Council request that 
administration prepare a By-Law which restricts e-cigarette advertising in 
public places; and that Mayor Bondy, on behalf of Council, write James 
Van Loon, Director General, Tobacco Control Directorate, Controlled 
Substances and Cannabis Branch urging further restrictions in the 
Tobacco and Vaping Products Act to reduce the impact of vaping product 
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advertising and promotion on youth; and that a copy of this resolution be 
sent to all members of the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO).” 


